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Shova Rani Nursing College has been set up by Dr. K.P. Chaudhuri, the Chairman of KPC Group 

in memory of his late mother Shova Rani Chaudhuri. 

The Noble Mission of this institute is to create best nursing professionals equipped with finest 

skill with a deep commitment towards service to humanity. Aim is to enrich the quality of life of 

patients, through the efficient and responsible application of knowledge, skills and technology 

in a caring and nurturing environment with the greatest respect for human dignity and life. 

The valued contribution of each member has made our organization strong and healthy: we 

have worked hard but still lot to be done with the objective of serving the community. 

My humble thanks & sincere appreciation to all the faculty, office staff and students of the 

Nursing College for everything that has been done & yet to be done. 

 

Krishna Das 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


